
By e-mail from 26 February 2020, the Permanent Representative of Spain sent the following reply: 

 

"Last Saturday, February 22nd, while the Canarian reporter Raquel Guillán was informing from 

Lanzarote about a weather alert that the islands was suffering, a man pounced on her trying to kiss 

her on the cheek. He was accompanied by another friend, who recorded the scene with his mobile.  

After denunciation of the facts to the Police, they have been object of a judgement. On Tuesday, 

February 25th, Court number 2 of Arrecife (Lanzarote) considered him guilty of sexual abuse and 

imposed a fine of 2,160 euros and 16 months of distance of at least 300 meters, as well as a fine of 

130 euros for civil responsibility. The sentence is firm and admits no appeal." 

 

 


